





Page 3
Board of Supervisor's Worksession
July 12, 1993

4, Since the last meeting, two additional speed checks have
been performed. The Police Department was successful in their
efforts to keep speed down in the Township.

5. The final two Fire Agreements have been received and will
be signed by the Board following this meeting.

6. Correspondence was received today from Perkasie Borough
advising of a 20 minute presentation by Mr. Rodney Fisk of Rail
Easton with regards to the possibility of rail service on the
Lansdale-Bethlehem branch. Mr. Horrocks is willing to attend this
meeting, if the Board wishes. The Board of Supervisors would like
Mr. Horrocks to attend this meeting.

7. Mr. Horrocks advised he will be unable to attend the next
two Board of Supervisor's meetings, since he will be on vacation.
Supervisor Bennington also noted he will be on vacation for the
July 26, 1993 Board of Supervisors meeting.

B. CORRESPONDENCE - Mr. Bruce G. Horrocks, Township Manager -

1. A letter was received from the Bucks-Mont Coalition for
Evangelism, once again thanking Hilltown Township for their
cooperation and support with regards to the March For Jesus.

2. The Dublin Volunteer Fireman's Relief Association audit
for the period of January 1, 1991 through December 31, 1992 was
received and will remain on file at the Township office.

3. Notification was received from the North Penn Water
Authority that mandatory water restrictions are in effect
immediately. Between the hours of 12:00 midnight and 6:00AM, non-
essential use of water is banned until further notice, including
watering lawns and gardens, washing cars and pavements, and
utilizing automatic sprinklers.

4. A complete report and photo documentation was received
from Mr. Wynn's office concerning underground storage tank
removal. The two underground storage tanks have been removed from
the maintenance building, and DER has been notified. The remaining
underground tank must be removed from the former municipal building
by December 31, 1993.

C. CONFIRMED APPOINTMENTS - None.

D. DIRECTOR OF PUBLIC WORKS REPORT - Mr. Thomas Buzby, Director
of Public Works - Mr. Buzby read the report dated May 30, 1993
through June 26, 1993, which is on file at the Township office.
Due the recent heat wave, Mr. Buzby noted the Public Works
Department has been working 5:00AM until 1:00PM.












